

Pallottine F Thurles, Co. Tipperar E41 A271

Tel.: (0504) 2

Monday, 01 July 2019

Dear Very Rev. Gerald,

Greetings from the Pallottine staff in the Mission Office in Thurles.

I am writing to thank you for facilitating Br. Steve to do Mission awareness in your parish of Tullylish on Saturday 15th and Sunday 16th June. A team of three counted the proceeds and this what we got: €125, £580 and £21.29 in coin (€774.96).

All contributions such as this are used to help continue our work of giving spiritual and practic assistance to the less fortunate people we work with in our Missions in Kenya and Tanzania.

You and your parishioners are remembered in the daily prayers and Masses said by the Pallotti at home and abroad.

May God bless you with good health and His Peace.

Gratefully yours in Christ,

Fr. Martin Marojn